
Media release: Cancellation of the Inferno Triathlon on Saturday, 17 August 2024 
due to the storms on Monday evening in the Bernese Oberland, especially Brienz 
and Grindelwald 

Murren, 14 August 2024 

It is with great regret that we have to cancel this year's Inferno Triathlon including the Team 
Trophy / Couples on Saturday, 17 August and the Fun Triathlon on Friday evening, 16 
August. The storms on Monday evening, 12 August 2024 in the Bernese Oberland, 
especially Brienz and Grindelwald, as well as the unpredictable weather conditions in the 
coming days make it impossible to set up the necessary infrastructure for the triathlon 
safely and properly. Our top priority is the safety of the athletes, volunteers and spectators - 
and this cannot be guaranteed under the current circumstances.

Inferno half marathon takes place

Despite the cancellation of the triathlon, we would like to inform you that the Inferno Half 
Marathon including the relay race will take place as planned. Participants who have not 
yet registered will have the opportunity to register on site on Saturday morning. 

Further information about the entry fee

For all participants who have already registered for the Inferno Triathlon and the Team 
Trophy / Couples, we will shortly communicate further information on the handling of the 
entry fee. We ask for your patience and thank you for your understanding in this 
extraordinary situation. 

We would like to thank all athletes, volunteers and sponsors for their commitment and 
understanding and hope that we will be able to organise the Inferno Triathlon again next 
year under safe and fair conditions. 
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